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Radio System Upgrade 

The new radios are installed in the buses and fleet vehicles. A key member of the Tait 
installation team from Mexico was delayed due to changes in Canadian Visa requirements 
for Mexican citizens. As a result, the installation of equipment at the towers and switch to 
the new system has been rescheduled for April 6th. 

Service Interruptions 

Due to weather and road conditions, there was no service on February 14th, 15th and 18th. 

  


